
  

 

 
 
 
October 9, 2024 
 
Royal Thai Consulate General in Guangzhou  
36 Youhe Road, Haizhu District, Guangzhou,Guangdon 
Guangzhou, Guangdong, Hainan, 510310 
China 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is to confirm that Junjie Zhou has been invited to attend the 2024 International 
Conference on Information Systems (ICIS). ICIS is one of two major conferences hosted by 
the Association for Information Systems (AIS).  
 
Junjie Zhou will be presenting the paper, “Signaling for returning clients in online markets 
for mental healthcare”. 
 
ICIS will be held December 15-18, 2024, in Bangkok, Thailand.  
 
Please visit the ICIS 2024 website to find additional information regarding the conference. 
 
If a visa letter is required, Junjie Zhou will need to register and pay the conference 
registration fee once the conference site opens, and complete the Visa Letter Request 
Form. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Kristy Tran, AIS Registrar, 
via email at registrar@aisnet.org or by phone 404-760-8177. 
 
Thank you in advance for granting this request. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Kristy Tran 
Registrar 
Association for Information Systems 
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